
  

  

 

 

 

Thanks to Golden Eagles member Roger Neff for this photo of recently deceased former Continental Captain Steve 

Wyman. Rodger`s email tribute to Steve is included below with the photo. 

 

 

Tuesday, 21 November 

. 

Hello Dave, 

. 

I was very saddened to read your e-mail in reference to Steve Wyman.  He was a really nice guy and a lot of fun in the 

cockpit.  He was a good pilot AND a good captain, the highest rating in my book.  He will be missed. 

. 

The attachment with this message is a picture of Steve in the cockpit of  aircraft 622,one of our 737s.  It was taken on 

Sunday, 28 January 1996; the flight was #581 from CLE to MIA.   

Roger 'Rod' Neff 

Captain (ret), CAL 

 

 

         Captain Steve Wyman 

 

  



 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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